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November 11, 2024 
 
 
 
 
Anthony Hulse 
City of Puyallup 
Engineering Division 
333 South Meridian 
Puyallup, WA 98371 
 
 
Project: Pierce College Puyallup Campus Parking Expansion – Lot A 
 AHBL No. 2200718.13 
Subject: Certification Letter, Permit Application No. PRCCP20231400 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hulse: 

During the construction of the Pierce College Puyallup Campus Parking Expansion – Lot A, 
AHBL conducted site visits at intervals appropriate to the various stages of construction. These 
site visits were conducted to become generally familiar with the quality and progress of the 
construction work related to stormwater management.  

From these observations, it appears that work and stormwater controls were completed in 
substantial conformance with the approved engineering design for stormwater management. 
All changes, such as revised invert elevations, catch basin rim elevations, and catch basin 
locations, are reflected in the As-Built Record Drawings.  

If you have any questions, please call me at (253) 383-2422. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
William J. Fierst, PE  
Principal 
 
EC/lsk 
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